BOARD POLICIES

CLAIMS

At the Workers' Ccmpensation' Board meeting held on October 26, 1978
the following policy was agreed upon and adopted:
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43 Medical Consultants

To avoid a possible conflict, the Board has ruled that where

a Medical Consultant to the Board is also the claimant's attending
physician, then the claim file should be referred to the other ,
Medical Consultant. We are aware that in some instances this will
be unavoidable.

%M

B. Booth
Executive Secretary



